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We were delighted to have a great turnout of
Irish fellows to celebrate the induction of

 Dr Gillian Smith.
Registration opened on the Thursday evening

with a drinks reception in The Hilton Hotel
following which the Irish fellows and their

partners had an impromptu dinner. 

 On Friday the scientific programme covering facial

trauma - from single tooth to complex maxillo facial
injuries - had some very impressive presentations. 

The partners programme included a visit to an outdoor
exhibition of sculpture and a very relaxed cruise with
lunch. That evening everyone boarded boats from the
Hilton Hotel to Strand Zuid for a BBQ beach party with

great food, live music and dancing.

Saturday started with optional tours to the Van Gogh Museum or a
guided bicycle tour, both of which were very popular and over

subscribed
That afternoon the induction ceremony started at 3.30pm 

Dr Gillian Smith - our  Irish inductee - received a loud cheer from her 
 Irish colleagues when she was presented.

A champagne reception followed by the gala Dinner was the highlight of
a great weekend.

All in all Amsterdam was a great trip which all the delegates and their
partners thoroughly enjoyed.

We are now looking forward to Jerusalem in June 2024 - the details of
this will follow in the coming months

 Dr Walter Van Driel organised a superb
conference in Amsterdam with an excellent

scientific programme and an overview of the
ICD's humanitarian programme. 


